
Feb. 2: Incoming 6th Grade
Information Night
Feb. 3: Current 5th grade students
will receive an email in their
student email account with
registration form and instructions
Feb 3-10: 6th Grade Dean to visit
5th grade classrooms
Feb 15: Deadline for incoming 6th
grade registration

Key dates for incoming 6th grade
students & families:




Academic department chairs 
General Q&A for English speaking
families 
General Q&A for Spanish speaking
families 
General Q&A for Somali speaking
families

Join us on Feb. 2 at 6:30 p.m.
ms.slpschools.org/incoming-6th-grade-families

During the virtual event,
students and families will be
welcomed by school leaders,
receive details about online
registration, and participate in
breakout rooms to learn more
about St. Louis Park Middle
School. 

Breakout rooms will feature: 

Virtual
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